GRAHAM & DUNN pc

ELAINE L. SPENCER
(206) 340-9638
July 14, 2010 espencer@grahamdunn.com

Via Electronic Filing
and Federal Express

Mr. David Danner

Director and Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
P. O. Box 47250

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr., S.W.

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Docket Nos. UE-111048 and UG-111049 (consolidated)
WUTC v. Puget Sound Energy, Inc.

Dear Mr. Danner:

Enclosed for filing with the Commission are the original and nineteen (19) copies of Seattle
Steam Company’s Statement of Non-Intervention.

Please do not hesitate to contact my office with any questions or concerns. Thank you for your
assistance.

Sincerely,

GRAHAM & DUNN PC

A

Elaine L. Spencer

ELS/log
Enclosures

cc with Enclosures:

Parties & Counsel on Certificate of Service
M00227-1607454

Pier 70

2801 Alaskan Way ~ Suite 300
Seattle WA 98121-1128

Tel 206.624.8300

Fax 206.340.9599
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